
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Report of Clubs Representative Victoria Flaherty to SSMU 
Legislative Council 

 
 

1. Clubs committee updates 
● Convened November 1st, 2018 
● Continued to work through interim status applications 

○ Made decisions on 10 applications 
● Will continue to finish up interim applications before moving on full status 

applications 
 

2. Feedback from clubs 
● Overall satisfaction 

○ Positive reception of finance workshop 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Victoria Flaherty 
Clubs Representative to SSMU 
clubsreps2@ssmu.ca 


